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Bradley Gasawski

From: Bradley Gasawski
Sent: Tuesday, April 30, 2024 11:22 AM
To: Hanson, Sydney (DAHP); Connor Armi
Cc: Jamey Ayling; Bradley Gasawski
Subject: RU-24-00001 Horish & SE-24-00013 Horish Comments Follow-Up

Hi Sydney & Connor, 
 
I wanted to provide some clarification on this driveway project. Linda Horish, the applicant, is wanting to construct 
a driveway, as explained in the application materials & NOA. However, what has not been explained in the 
application is that the applicant is stating that they are not excavating dirt or scraping o  topsoil or vegetation �or 
the construction o� the driveway. Their plan is to lay gravel directly on the ground. While this in�ormation is not 
detailed in the application, it has come up in conversation with the applicant several times through phone calls & 
in-person meetings/conversations. We wanted to pass this in�ormation onto you. 
 
Would this new in�ormation impact your comments on the reasonable use (RU-24-00001 Horish) & SEPA (SE-24-
00013 Horish) projects?  
 
Please don’t hesitate to reach out with any questions. 
 
Best, 
Bradley 
 
Bradley Gasawski | Planner I 
Kittitas County Community Development Services | 411 N. Ruby St; Suite 2 |Ellensburg, WA 98926 
O ice: 509.962.7539 
Email: bradley.gasawski@co.kittitas.wa.us 

I� this is about a Public Records request, please go to http:/www.co.kittitas.wa.us/request/de�ault.aspx and fill out 
a request �or public records through the GovQA portal.  
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